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I am a cannabis patient that depends on the outdoor grows of Humboldt and Mendo County.  Although these
riparian rules apply to the newly adopted legislation, I would like the State of California to grand father the growers
who have continually farmed without disturbing the environment.  The team of Engineers and Scientist who are
shaping this policy must also collaborate with the farms of these regions.  I believe that no water should be diverted
to southern California from the North. I am very interested in the potential Dams and diversions of Northern
California water to the central valley.  The land in central California has been over farmed for years.  Dust bowls of
the thirty’s are a normal site on our freeways and trying to divert more water to these lands will lead to tasteless
food.  please send me anymore information on this issue as I am very interested in this issue,  Thank You Carol
Roye
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